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FAQ003:  Can a U.S. company lease its equipment to a Mexico-domiciled company for operations in the United States?
 Answer:  Yes, there is no prohibition against a U.S. company leasing its equipment to a Mexico-domiciled company for operations in the United States. The company would need to comply with the leasing regulations in 49 CFR 376, Subpart B, and comply with the limitations of the Mexico-domiciled motor carrier’s authority to operate in the United States.
